
Notice of Submittal of Proposed Rule to 

 

Legislative Council Rules Clearinghouse 

 

 
On March 11, 2017, the Department of Veterans Affairs submitted a proposed rule to the Wisconsin 
Legislative Council Clearinghouse pursuant to s. 227.15 (1), Wis. Stats. 
 

 

Analysis 
The proposed rules affect Chapter VA 18, relating to the Permanent Rule for Education Assistance 
Program, currently known as the Registered Nurse Stipend Program. 

 

 

Statement of Scope 
The statement of scope for this rule to modify Chapter VA 18, SS 049-16, was approved by the Governor 
on May 9, 2016, published in Register No. 725B on May 31, 2016, and approved by Secretary John A. 
Scocos on June 10, 2016. 

 

 

Agency Procedure for Promulgation 
A public hearing is required and will be held on April 27, 2017. 

 

 
Agency Organizational Unit Primarily Responsible for Promulgating Rule  
Department of Veterans Affairs 

 

 

Agency Contact Person 
Kelly N. Brady, Kelly.Brady@dva.wisconsin.gov; (608) 266-7916 


